Dear JCPS Families,

As we complete the final two days of the 2019-20 school year, we wanted to bring you up to date on a few items:

- **CHROMEBOOKS** If your child is using a Chromebook supplied by JCPS, you don't have to turn it in just yet. Keep it for now. Tomorrow we will share with you some exciting, engaging summer programming options for your child. The on-line options will require a computer and internet service. And if you are one of the families using a WiFi hotspot provided by JCPS, keep that as well.
- MEAL PROGRAM The highly successful Emergency Food program will continue this summer. The same JCPS Nutrition Services employees who have provided more than one million breakfasts and lunches to children will continue to do so at least through July. The locations of the 60+ food drive thru sites will remain the same for now but could change based on demand.
- LAST DAY Tomorrow (May 27th) is the last day of the school year. We would love for you to share photos and videos of your child's final day of Non-Traditional Instruction (NTI) on social media. Use the hashtag #JCPSLastDay and we'll share some of your posts on JCPS' social media channels.
- NTI SURVEY Don't forget to fill out the parent and student surveys about NTI.

We will have some additional information for you tomorrow - THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!

Sincerely,

**JCPS Communications**